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David,  
 
Even though we all have too much to do and read, each time I receive the Health 
Policy Newsletter I keep it in my briefcase until a moment arises, then read at the 
very least your editor's piece. It is always insightful, forward looking and interesting. 
The June 2005 editorial, “Trilogy of Woe” was one of the best! Thanks for keeping us 
well versed in these important topics.  
 
Mark Linzer MD  
Professor and Chief  
Section of General Internal Medicine  
University of Wisconsin School of Medicine 
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